
-- Name --
Jane Doe

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Dear Ontario Energy Board,

I’m writing to oppose Hydro Ottawa’s proposed rate increase. The $73 annual jump—over $6 monthly—is a real 
burden for Ottawa residents, especially with food bank use up 90% since 2019. Families are already stretched thin.

Hydro Ottawa’s $1.195 billion investment plan lacks clear budgets or timelines, making it hard to see how this 
benefits everyday ratepayers. Features like heat pumps and EV chargers sound great, but they mostly help wealthier 
homeowners, not renters or low-income households.

I urge the OEB to reject this increase and demand a transparent, equitable plan that puts all residents first. Please 
make the full investment details public and give us more time so we can weigh in properly.

Thank you.


